OFFICE OF THE CITY AND COUNTY MANAGER

One DesCombes Drive ¢ Broomfield, CO 80020 = Phone: (303) 438-6300 e Fax: (303) 438-6296  Email: info@broomfield.org

August 5, 2010

Mr. Michael Hotka
1425 Snowberry Lane
Broomfield, CO 20020

Dear Mr. Hotka:

Thank you for your letter, dated August 3, 2010, regarding the lighting at the recycle center. |
appreciate your taking the time to make me aware of the matter.

I have copied your letter to our Public Works Director, Alan King, and asked him to review the center's

present lighting and your suggestions. | will follow-up with you as soon as this review has been
completed.

Again, thank you for your comments.
Sincerely,
A

George Di Ciero
City and County Manager

P¢: Kevin Standbridge, Assistant City & Countv Manager for: f‘ornnﬂumtw Development '
Alan King, Public Works Director




